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I am a 6th generation farmer here in the valley. I oppose this bill, it will really hurt the future of
farming for us. We have been having a head time making ends meet with the new taxes add and the
low prices we have had in the pass 4 years.
 
We are all for making the plant healthier, but this is more of a punishment to farmers who work hard
to grow food for this world. We work hard to keep our plants healthy to take the CO2 out of the air
and into oxygen.
 
Thank you for hearing me.
 
Anne Krahmer-Steinkamp
Berries Northwest LLC
503-400-2709
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